
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Indigo, Aqua, Teal, Sky and Turquoise Classes will be closed on Thursday 27th April. 
 
Indigo, Aqua, Teal, Sky, Cyan, Azure, Turquoise classes with be closed on Tuesday 2nd May. 
 
All other classes and the nursery will be open as normal. 
 
Thank you 
 
Best wishes 
 
Alex 
Admin 
 


